The Sabbatical Committee should have the responsibility of breaking the tie.   In the case of a tie in the ranking of sabbatical applications when such a tie matters for the allocation of funding, the committee should review, discuss and re-score the tied applications as many times as necessary until the applications are no longer tied. CFA declined to identify another level of tie-breaking, as our recommendation requires the Sabbatical Committee to break the tie.

(Clarification of role of Sabbatical Committee)
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